
From: Colvin, Michael
Sent: 9/17/2012 1:16:05 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: Davis lighting center Wednesday

Happy 5773! I am out of the office today in honor of Rosh Hashanah. I will not be actively checking email. 
For urgent matters, please contact Commissioner Ferron's Chief of Staff, Charlotte TerKeurst, at 
cft@cpuc.ca.gov I will return other messages when I come back in the office.

- Michael
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mailto:cft@cpuc.ca.gov

